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Friday 17th October 2023 
 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
As part of our Enterprise project next half term, Key Stage 3 and Key Stage 4 Nurture are 
taking part in the Shoebox Appeal. This is where a range of items will be sent to children in 
countries which are in crisis. We are asking for donations towards our Shoe box appeal. 
Items could include: 
 

 Toothbrush and toothpaste 
 Hair accessories 
 Hair brush 
 Soap and face cloth 
 Stationery and paper 
 Gloves, hat and scarf 
 Soft toys  
 Games 
 Puzzles 
 Toy vehicles  
 Small ball 
 Sweets but not chocolate 

 
As well as any of the above items, if you have any spare shoeboxes at home that you 
could donate for us to wrap and fill then it would be greatly appreciated.  
 
The shoeboxes and donations need to be in school by Friday 17th November at the latest 
ready for them to be collected and sent on the 24th November. 
 
We really appreciate your help with our Enterprise project.  
 
Mrs Chambers and Mrs Godson 
 
 
KS3 and KS4 Nurture Team


